
 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance 
with the publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, PO Box 487, Shrewsbury, SY2 6WB 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days. If you are dissatisfied with the 
response you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed 
promptly and a response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 
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WEST MERCIA PCC: DISCLOSURE LOG 
RESPONSE TO REQUEST 

 
 
 
Reference: 2015-74 
Date of response 10th February 2015 
 
FOI Query 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act can you advise the total cost, including 
salaries of the PCC and deputy together with all other staff and include all 
administration cost together with establishment costs for the period 1st September 
2013 to 31st September 2014. What meetings or events has the PCC and his 
deputy attended since 2nd November 2014? 
 
FOI Reponse 
 
The total cost is £1.137m. This figure is for a period of 13 months form 1st 
September 2013 to 30th September 2014. Attached is a separate sheet detailing the 
meetings and events that both the Police and Crime Commissioner and his Deputy 
have attended during the period 2nd November 2014 to 12 January 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


